
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Via Electronic and Priority Delivery 

 

May 4, 2010 

 

Ms. Carole Washburn 

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 

Olympia, Washington 98504 

 

RE: Pacific Northwest Telco, Inc. – Request for Cancellation of Registration 

 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 

 

Enclosed for filing with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) is 

a copy of Pacific Northwest Telco, Inc.’s (“PNT”) Request for Cancellation of Registration 

(“Request”).    By its Request, PNT requests that its Registration for the provision of interexchange 

telecommunications and data services in the State of Washington be cancelled. 

 

PNT does not provide, nor has it since its inception provided, telecommunications services. PNT has 

instead served as a non-regulated marketing agent, selling telecommunications services provided, 

billed, and supported by regulated telecommunications providers under the providers’ own brands. 

PNT’s submission of annual reports and other compliance filings has been done entirely on a 

voluntary basis in anticipation of the Company’s entry into the telecommunications market in the 

future.  Its success as a non-regulated marketing agent has led the Company to conclude that it will not 

enter the telecommunications market for the foreseeable future. PNT clearly recognizes that should it 

elect to provide regulated telecommunications services, it will need to reapply for registration and 

comply with applicable regulations at that time. 

 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by return e-mail notification.  Thank you for your attention to 

this matter.  Questions may be directed to the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
Andrew O. Isar 

 

Enclosures 

 

Regulatory Consultants to 

Pacific Northwest Telco, Inc. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

          



 

 

REQUEST FOR CANCELLATION OF REGISTRATION 

 

 

TO:  Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission  

  Attention: Telecommunications Section  

  P.O. Box 47250 

  Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

  (Fax) 360-586-1150 

 

 

Docket UT- ______________ 
(Commission Use Only) 

 
 

The undersigned, Christopher Suhr      does hereby  
    (Issuing Agent/Officer of Company)   

 

request cancellation of  Pacific Northwest Telco, Inc.______________  registration  
    (Registered Company Name) 

 

to operate as a telecommunications company doing business in the state of Washington. 

 

 

Please include the following information: 

 

 Unified Business Identification (UBI) Number: 602-230-105 

 

 Company Contact Person:     Christopher Suhr     

 

 Contact Telephone Number:  503.802.4002      

 

The undersigned certify that they have no existing customers and no outstanding prepaid 

calling services. 

 

I understand that this request is not effective until acknowledged by the Commission. 

 

 
Date:  May     , 2010 



 


